
 

 

NEWSLETTER  
 INNER WHEEL CLUB OF MARLOW - SEPTEMBER 2022 

 
We had a well-attended meeting in September with a presentation from the 
charity Dementia Action Marlow which I would like us to support during my 
Presidential year. 
 

Rotary Boat Trip 
 
This year the Rotary Boat Trip for Marlow 
senior citizens, had a new format with 2 
trips. The first 11:30-2:00 and the second 
3:00-5:30. We made160 picnics with tea, 
coffee and cold drinks. I think it was a 
great success thanks to all concerned and  

helped by the lovely weather.  
 
It was a massive effort by the whole club and I basked in your glory. I have 
had lots of lovely comments about the food and an email thanking us from 
President Chris Kelsey. 
 

 



 

 

 
Pop in Coffee Mornings 
 
We have also been able to set up our pop-up coffee morning at the Arc cafe 
at the Methodist Church in Marlow. This takes place every Friday when 
someone from IW will be there from 11-12…often longer. It is an idea Bridget 
imported from her time living in Bruges. It gives a break from shopping once a 
week when you know there will be a friendly face. Not least from Jackie and 
David who volunteer there. The coffee is great and so I hear is the all-day 
breakfast and toasties. There is a very comprehensive menu at great prices. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
Pub Lunch 
The pub Lunch was held at the 
Britannia and again was well 
attended. I had a District meeting to 
attend but I understand it went very 
well although a bit noisy…..I wonder 
why? 
 
 
 

 
Charities this year are  
 
District Chairman: Young Carers, Association: Air Ambulance, 
International: Book Bus, Marlow: Dementia Action Marlow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


